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Come to beautiful Santa Fe this October! The New Mexico Renewable Energy 
Transmission Authority is hosting a two-day workshop on this critical topic as we 
transition to a renewable energy future –  
 
500 Megawatts for 5 Days- Utility Scale Storage-How do we get there?  
 
The workshop will be held on October 19 & 20, 2022 at the historic La Fonda 
Hotel in downtown Santa Fe on the Plaza. We will have speakers from the private 
and public sectors on current and future energy storage technologies, modeling 
projections, and policies. The agenda for the workshop and a registration form 
are available at this link. If you have questions about the event, please email us at 
storage@nmreta.net or call Erik Aaboe at 505-699-3773.  
 
There is no charge for attending this workshop, other than your lodging, and we 
will provide your breakfasts and lunches. We will be limiting attendance, so 
please reach out as soon as you can if you would like to join us.  
 
If you would like to stay at La Fonda, please make your reservations by calling the 
La Fonda Reservation Department at 800-523-5002 or 505-982-5511 and 
choosing Option #1.  Please identify yourself as an attendee of the NMRETA 
Energy Storage Workshop and make your hotel reservations before September 
16, 2022, when the room block will be released.   
 
We hope to see you there!  
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